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30th April 2025 
  
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
As the weather forecast for tomorrow is warm and sunny compared to much cooler conditions next week 
we have decided to bring forward our beach day to tomorrow, Thursday 1st May 2025.   This will take place 
at school on the Oak Suite field. We understand that this is very short notice. Please do not worry if you do 
not have any of the items on the list below. We will facilitate anything your child may need.  
 
Children will be able to take part in lots of activities throughout the day, including paddling, playing in 
sand, bouncy castle and beach games etc.    
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch to school for lunchtime or they can pre-order a school packed 
lunch via SchoolGrid.  Due to nut allergies, please may we remind you to not include any products 
containing nuts in your child’s packed lunch, this includes chocolate spreads such as Nutella.   
 

Can we ask that children bring in the following items for the beach day: 
 

 Swimming costume/trunks 
 Towel 
 Sun hat 
 Sun cream 

 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Rietzler   E Himsworth   C Coleman 

 

Miss Rietzler   Miss Himsworth   Miss Coleman  
Reception Teachers 
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